
                                      

Airport kiosks will not be available as of 

Wednesday, April 12, 2023 

All drivers must do the following: 

• Download the new CHI MPEA Tax application on the App Store (IOS) or 

Google Play (Android) before Wednesday April 12, 2023. 

• If you were not registered on the previous app, you will need to scan your 

Driver’s License. 

• Enter a payment method to purchase stamps. 

• No additional processing fees apply when users register their bank account as 

their payment method. 

• Kiosks will be removed on Wednesday April 12, 2023.  All MPEA Tax stamps 

must be purchased using CHI MPEA Tax as of that date.  

 

Action also required for account owners registered to remit 

the Ground Transportation Tax (GTT): 
• Go to https://gtt-app.chicago.gov. 

• If you already have a GTT online account, click on “Login” and select “Forgot 

Password”. 

• Follow the instructions to reset your password. 

• After you reset your password, you will be asked to enter and store a payment 

method. 

• If you are required to pay the Ground Transportation Tax and do not already 

have a GTT online account, register using the new site.   

 

For questions about using the new CHI MPEA Tax App or GTT website, or to obtain a PIN 

for registration, e-mail revenuedatabase@cityofchicago.org or call (312) 747-4747, 

Monday - Friday 8am-5pm. 
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